

REFEREE COMMITTEE MINUTES
 Monday 25 July 2022 - 6.00pm (Approved)

Agenda Item		Agenda Topic	Action Required
6:00pm	1.0	OPENING AND PRELIMINARIES	
	1.1	Present: Danielle Francis (DF), Oliver Guazzelli (OG), Aaron Bailey (AB), Stue Carr (SC), Greg Hunt (GH), Robyn Kuhl (RK), Jacqueline Hunt (JH), Jose Martinez (JM) - Via Zoom: Will Dundas (WD) Apologies: Derek Scales (DS), Samantha Stewart (SS), Renae Harvey (RH)	
	1.2	DS has resigned from the Committee WD was nominated for Beach representative but declined.	
	2.0	MEETING NOTES FOR APPROVAL	
	2.1	Confirmation of Meeting Notes The Meeting notes from the 28 March 2022 meeting were accepted by AB and seconded by DF as a true reflection of the meeting.	
	2.2	Actions of the previous meeting There were no actions from previous meetings that required reviewing.	
6:05pm	3.0	VWA & VA UPDATES	
	3.1	VWA Staff and Boards Updates RK provided an update of the recent VWA staff and board member changes. RK mentioned that the Strategic Plan for Volleyball WA was 'moving through' updated on participation growth and the plans for AJYV	
	3.2	VA Education Platform Update <ul style="list-style-type: none"> JH/RK noted how Rev Sport and Fortix are still not integrating and mentioned the time-consuming work that is put to transferring the data manually 	

		<ul style="list-style-type: none"> DF questioned about the assessments of Level 2 Referees, signaling how the standard and caliber of WA refereeing is quite high compared to other states 	
6:16pm	<p>4.0 FOLLOW UP ACTIONS FROM LAST MEETING</p> <p>4.1 Survey questions</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> Decision was made to wait until after WAVL with DF and RH preparing questions <p>4.2 Volley Awards</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> RK to do more thinking regarding this, will take effect in 2023 Will email to AB and WD <p>4.3 Terms of Reference</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> WD suggested having Position Descriptions included in the ToR for each of the Member Positions <p>4.4 Referee Committee Members</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> RK uncertain if Gunter Muller still active RK to ask IBVF for representatives <p>Referee Courses and Forum</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> Suggestion to have courses close to AYVC and AVSC JK and JM to drop dates Beach courses probably Jan/Feb 	<p>RK</p> <p>RK</p> <p>JM</p>	
6:32pm	<p>5.0 BUSINESS FOR DISCUSSION</p> <p>5.1 Candidate Assessors</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> Consensus that there needs to be more assessors around venues, not just in Loftus/Cockburn Discussion of what are Referee Coaches vs Referee Assessors Final candidate sign off would be done by a Level 3 Level 3s will be mentors for Referee Coaches To happen in 2023 <p>5.2 Referee Coaches</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> OG to provide criteria and a summary for committee and clubs Clubs to provide training sessions Referee Coaches to do assessments and approve log sheets 	<p>OG</p>	

6:48pm	5.3	<p>School-Aged Referees</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Discussion whether it should be voluntary, administered and/or assessed • DF suggested WASC • Suggestion to use year 11s/12s in Junior League next season • The Venue Coordinator should be able to sign off hours if qualified • Option to contact PSA, IGSSA and SSport WA 	
6:57pm	5.4	<p>Video for setting standards</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Should have a link to put into social media and shar around • JH to check with Nam • 	JH
7:01pm	6.0	<p>WA STRATEGIC PLAN AND PLANNING Included in the Terms of Reference</p>	
	6.1	<p>Nam had suggested coming to WA</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Committee said they would prefer someone else such as Dean Turner or Katrina Tweedie • Committee wants Tools for Presenters, Assessment and Assessors, and Level 3s Development • EOI for AYVC • Process for refereeing at Nationals • DF/OG to send Desiree feedback for U23 	DF/OG
7:14pm	6.2	<p>AOB</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Sourcing referees for PSA, Karen in contact through FB • OG has decided to be TD and Chief Ref for WAVL 2023 • DF suggests to put Coaching staff on scoresheet before games start • GH to explore what other states do 	GH
	7.0	<p>MEETING EVALUATION A smooth meeting with enthusiasm and focus on improving the quality of officiating in WA.</p>	
7:19pm	8.0	<p>NEXT MEETING AND CLOSURE Monday 7 November 2022.</p>	